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I oppose HB 3075 same as I am against Measure 114. Trying to limit standard 

capacity magazines to a 10 round limit when we know full well that criminals don't 

care about a magazine capacity limit. The only people that are hurt by this are the 

law abiding citizens that have been threatened with misdemeanors for owning 

/purchasing standard capacity magazines. Also as the constitution states the second 

amendment shall not be infringed, thus these over the top bans and restrictions are 

doing exactly that an infringement on my right and all other law abiding and safe gun 

owners right to keep and bear arms. This permit to purchase process that is required 

extends the time period of someone who is already following the law and lawfully 

purchasing a firearm for protection as the Oregon constitution states in Article 1 

Section 27 that the people have the right to bear arms for the defense of themselves, 

and the State. As I have stated before I am against HB 3075 and Measure 114, 

because the only people this hurts are the law abiding and safe gun owners of the 

state. 


